What's on: September



September brings the start of the autumn term and lots of fun activities for everyone to enjoy, both young and old... We'd like to give a big welcome back to our term-time children and a huge hello to our new starters!

Teddy Bears Picnic

Each year at the start of term we celebrate the return of our children and welcome new starters with a teddy bears' picnic. This year we have decided to hold the event in-house - but children are welcome to bring in their teddies to enjoy the event on Thursday 2 September.



Grandparents Day celebrations!

Each year in September we celebrate Grandparents' Day and the important role they play. As we're unable to celebrate as we would normally do this year, we're asking you to send in videos of grandparents to share in-house on Friday 10 September. We're also looking at hosting Zoom sessions with our grandparents. Keep an eye on Famly for more information.



New menus incoming

Our menus change to reflect the seasons, and therefore our new autumn/winter menus will be coming soon via Famly. We work with nutritionists to ensure a healthy, balanced diet and all of our food is cooked fresh on-site!



MacMillan Coffee Morning

Each year we take part in this incredible event which raises money for a brilliant cause. Our pre-school children will have a go at baking cupcakes, and we will be selling cakes at each of our settings to raise money. We hope you can join us in enjoying a treat or two!





- Roald Dahl Day 13 September